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We are pleased at the proposal in the Local Plan to allocate 10 permanent residential moorings. The 
Somerleyton Marina is an existing marina with good services including water and electricity and existing 
parking areas. There is an existing toilet block on site which can be upgraded as required. The marina can 
accommodate permanent residential moorings with little visual impact. We consider that further residential 
moorings can be allocated at the marina above the 10 currently proposed with little visual and 
environmental impact. Any new residential moorings would be seen in the context of the existing moorings 
and infrastructure. Increasing the residential moorings would help sustain the marina for the long term and 
would help to create more local jobs in the boating industry. The moorings would help to keep the additional 
waterside services and facilities, such as the slipway and boatlift, viable and operational for the benefit of 
all. We consider that up to 20 permanent residential moorings could be accommodated at the marina with 
little difficulty. 
 
We hope that these representations are of assistance, and if any further information is required please do 
not hesitate to contact us. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

David Barker MRICS MRTPI 

Director 

 




